
Lawmuir Primary School 

Primary 1 to Primary 6 

Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 21st September 2022 

14:00-15:00 

 

      

       

 

Parents and Carers are welcome to visit their child’s class 

between 14:00 and 15:00 on 21st September. In addition, a 

range of learning resources will be on display in the open 

area and main hall. We look forward to seeing you then. 

 

 

 


